Waltham Toll Bar
Academy

Ref: BCP/AMG

20 September 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

The academy will be holding a Year 7 Settling In Evening on Monday 3 October 2022, from
6:00pm — 7:00pm. This will be an informal session for you to come into the academy; if you
wish, to meet the Year 7 Team (Tutors and Head of Year, Mr B Pharaoh) and members of
the Senior Leadership Team. Refreshments will be available.

This is an opportunity to discuss your child’s transition, progress, curriculum and any other
questions you may wish to raise. There will also be an opportunity to see some of the
students’ work and pictures from lessons that will be displayed on the evening.

This is an informal evening and there is no specific requirement to attend.

Yours faithfully

et —

Mr B Pharaoh
Head of Year 7
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